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In September collecting children will be slightly different in response to COVID-19. Today’s newsletter 

explains the collection procedure in September.  

The school gates will be opened at 3pm. Collection times are staggered. The time is linked to the 

CLASSROOM. When your child moves to their new teacher times may change slightly as the time is 

linked to the classroom to reduce congestion.  Please collect your child/ren and leave the school 

grounds, following the one way system.  

Nursery children will exit school through the Nursery door at 3pm 

Reception pupils will exit via the Reception doors from the Nursery garden area at 3pm 

1KW children will exit via door A at 3.15pm    1DW children will exit via door B at 3.15pm 

2MR children will exit via the fire exit at 3.15pm 2SR children will exit via the fire exit at 3.20pm 

3HM children will exit via door D at 3.20pm 3M children will exit via door D at 3.25pm 

4H children will exit via door C at 3.25pm 4U children will exit via the fire exit at 3.20pm 

5HW children will exit via door B at 3.20pm 5C children will exit via door B at 3.25pm 

6F children will exit via the fire exit at 3.25pm 6D children will exit via door C at 3.25pm 

 
You must collect your child/ren promptly and exit the grounds straight away please. Also, please stand 
behind the yellow markings when collecting children to ensure social distancing for staff and a clear walk 
way. If you are collecting older pupils please use playground 2 as a safe waiting area.  
 
We will be operating a one way system on the playground. The path outside the Year 4 and 5 classrooms 
is not wide enough for the volume of traffic we have at school.  If you are on playground 3 you CANNOT 
walk back to playground 1. You must either exit down the side of the Y2 classroom (this gate will be 
open and you will exit onto Grosvenor Drive), walk up the steps onto playground 2 and walk down the 
path, or use the back gate. 

 


